
From: Rowntree, Laura <Laura.Rowntree@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 5:33 PM 
To:  
Cc: Lord, Peggy <peggy.lord@vermont.gov>; Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Record Lawsuits 
 

Dear Ms. Koningisor, 

I was forwarded your request seeking the number of public records lawsuits filed against the State of 
Vermont in 2020 and 2021.  As Ms. Mishaan from our office advised in responding to a similar request in 
2019, the Attorney General’s Office does not track all public records act litigation filed in Vermont, 
including cases filed against cities, towns, local departments and boards, the University of Vermont, and 
quasi-public entities.  The Judiciary would be the best resource for that information.  The following 
information is based on available information within the Attorney General’s Office: 
 
2020: two cases filed 
2021: five cases filed 
 
Regards, 
Laura 
 
Laura C. Rowntree  
Assistant Attorney General 
Vermont Attorney General's Office  
109 State Street  
Montpelier, VT  05609 
E-mail:  laura.rowntree@vermont.gov  
Phone:  (802) 595-3717  
Pronouns:  she/her/hers 
***Please note my new phone number 

This email message may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of 
this email message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
immediately notify the sender and delete this email  

 




